
 
 

TOWNSHIP OF AVON 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETINGS 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that due to conflicts with holidays, 

the following meetings have been rescheduled: (1) The 

Planning Commission (PC) meeting originally scheduled 

for Dec. 25, 2024 was rescheduled to Dec. 18, 2024; (2) 

the Board of Supervisors meeting scheduled for Jan. 1, 

2025 was rescheduled to Jan. 8, 2025; and (3) the PC 

meeting scheduled for Dec. 31, 2025 was rescheduled to 

Dec. 17, 2025.  All meetings will be held in the Avon 

Township Hall (16881 Queens Road, Avon, MN  56310) 

beginning at 7:00 PM.  The Town Hall is handicap-

accessible and these meetings are open to the public.   

 
Stephen Saupe, Clerk 

clerk@avontownship.org  
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